
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
May 21, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Walgreens will be coming back on campus next Thursday, May 27th from 2-4 p.m. to give 
students who participated in their first vaccine clinic their second vaccination dose. They 
will also be offering to students or a family member age 12 or above the opportunity to 
receive the first dose of the Pfizer Covid vaccine. Attached to this document will be a 
QR  code which can be used to schedule a time on that day. Please note that Walgreens 
recommends that students are accompanied by their parent but if you are unable to attend 
and you want your son to receive the vaccine please complete the Informed Consent For 
Vaccination Form and have your son bring it on that day to the clinic. Please note that 
students and family members will be required to remain at school for 15 minutes following 
the administration.  
 
If you are meeting your son at school for his appointment please enter through the glass 
front doors and the receptionist and will direct you to the Health Office. 
Please consider registering for your appointment by Monday, May 24th. More 
appointments will be added based on need. 
 
Questions can be directed to Mrs. Keating at 200-0237. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mr. Thomas W. Coppola 
Canisius High School 
Dean of Students 
 


